Templemoor Infant and Nursery School
Monday 6™ November 2017

Dear Parents,

We are the Rights Respecting Team. Our friends and classmates
voted for us. Before we voted we talked about voting fairly. We
are learning about our rights. We have been learning about
Article 12, "Every Child has the right to have a say in all
matters affecting them and to have their views taken seriously.”
We have been collecting shoes to support UNICEF and are going
to be learning about Article 28, "Every child has a right to an

education”

We are going to share everything that we learn with our
classmates and families. We look. forward to working with you

this year-.
Yours faithfully,
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